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Dear First Presbyterian Church Family:

What a blessed season of graduations we are celebrating this May! I love this transitional time
as our young people and their families reflect back on all of their successes and the hard work
that it has taken to get them to this day, while they also look forward to what the future may
hold. In theological terms we call this a “liminal space.” Think of it like a door frame with one
foot in and one foot out. 

Our shared faith history gives us a lot of examples of liminal spaces and how we can use those
to reflect and stretch towards the future. The Israelites spent 40 years wandering in a liminal
space between their enslavement in Egypt and the arrival to the promised land. In this season
of Easter, we celebrate the liminal space between Jesus’ resurrection and his ascension. Jesus
spent weeks in this liminal space walking around and continuing to teach and reinforce his
message of love and grace to his disciples before he ascended into heaven to leave that
mission to his followers, which includes us!

Our graduates now stand in a liminal space as they move from one season of their life to the
next. Some families may be also standing in a liminal space as they prepare to be empty
nesters. My hope is that we can fall back on the stories of our faith when we find ourselves in
these liminal spaces. May we find comfort and hope from the communion of saints who have
come before us and stood in these liminal spaces. And may we be inspired to continue to live
our faith boldly as we step across the threshold into something new.

I had the privilege of offering the closing blessing to the Hastings College graduates this year
at their graduation ceremony on May 14. I shared one of my favorite benedictions that comes
from the Benedictine community that reminds us to find blessings in strange places and to
hold out hope as we step out into the world. I hope you find this meaningful as well:



Your Servant in Christ, 

May God bless you with discomfort… at easy answers, half –truths, and superficial relationships, 
so that you may live deep within your heart 

May God bless you with anger… at injustice, oppression, and conflict 
so that you may work for justice, freedom, and peace. 

May God bless you with tears… to shed for those who suffer from pain, rejection, and violence,
so that you may reach out your hand to comfort them and turn their pain into joy. 

And may God bless you with enough foolishness… 
To believe that you can make a difference in the world, so that you can do what others claim
cannot be done. To bring kindness, light and love to the world.      Amen





To Register: Scan this QR code with the

phone on your camera  or go to our


website www.fpchastings.org





Anne Bohlke has a new address:
Blue Hill Care Home 

414 N. Willson St. Room # 408
Blue Hill, NE 68930

She would love

cards and visitors 
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